
1

Menheniot Parish Clerk

Subject: FW: Grit bin

 

 

From: Toni Griffin <tonigriffin07@gmail.com>  

Sent: 14 December 2022 11:19 

To: clerk@menheniotparishcouncil.co.uk 

Subject: Grit bin 

 

Dear sir/madame,   

I have been informed by Corpach & County Council to request for a grit bin to be placed at the entrance or near as 

to park an keres / William laundry estates in menheniot. For the past few days our roadsin and out of our estates 

have been treacherous, & as you may know we are wY out of the village which only has the nearest grit bin by the 

shop.  

It would be of great use for those of us needing to travel to work, & for the elderly residents living here too. 

 

Hoping you can help, sincerely, 

                T R GRIFFIN  
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Menheniot Parish Clerk

From: Hannah Hawke <hannah@jhav.co.uk>

Sent: 19 December 2022 12:59

To: clerk@menheniotparish.org.uk

Subject: Requesting a salt bin

Hi, 

  

I wanted to enquire about getting a salt bin.  

  

We’re a business based off the A38 along a small lane, where there are also several houses and a farm. The slip road 

off the A38 is small and has a small hill, so the ability for us to grit the lane during the winter months would be 

beneficial, not just for our employees (who all drive to our office) and the delivery drivers, but the locals as well. 

  

Our office address is Unit 1, Trethawle Farm, Liskeard, PL14 3PF.  

  

Map view of location:  

  

 

 
  

Street view of the small slip road (where lane meets A38): 
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View from lane to A38: 

  

 
  

Please let me know if you require any more information or would like to schedule a call / visit.  

  

Kind regards, 

Hannah  
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Hannah Hawke 

Event Administrator 

JHAV Ltd 

Production | Hire | Hybrid & Online | Sales 

      

  

01579 345250 | 07964 701212

  

hannah@jhav.co.uk 

  

jhav.co.uk 

  

JHAV Ltd, Unit 1, Trethawle Farm, Liskeard PL14 3PF
 

 

  

  

  

  


